
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Tim Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Tim certificate winners for achieving their very best in a particular area of 

learning or for exemplary behaviour this week. Our Tim winners are: 

 

Reception –  William and Charlotte 

Year 1    - Aral and Charlie 

Year 2    -  Dominic and Sophia 

Year 3    -  Eden and Archie 

Year 4    -  Will and Berri 

Year 5  - Molly and Riley F 

Year 6   -  Kera and Noah 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 14th June 2021, was 97.3% with 100% attendance 

achieved by our Reception children. Well done!  

 

 

Recommended Reads 
 

 

 

BORROWBOX FREE Online Library App 

Information from the app – ‘The 

BorrowBox app makes it easy to browse, borrow and listen to 

your library’s eAudiobooks and eBooks anywhere, everywhere. If 

BorrowBox is available through your local library, you can simply 

login with your member details to access the library’s collection 

of eAudiobooks and eBooks. *Our closest ‘online’ library is 

Peterborough and accepts residents of Lincolnshire* 

 

Lincolnshire Libraries 

You can still reserve and collect books from Lincolnshire 

libraries through this website: 

https://capitadiscovery.co.uk/lincolnshire/ You can also book 

an appointment to browse the books – contact 

bournecommunitypoint@southkesteven.gov.uk to view books 

in Bourne library.  
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Award Nomination 

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Phillips, our EYFS teacher, who joined us in 

January 2021, has been selected as a FINALIST within the Inspirational Primary 

School Teacher of the Year category of the Spalding & Lincolnshire Education 

Awards 2021. 

 

The awards ceremony will take place at Springfields Events & Conference Centre on Thursday 16th 

September. We wish Mrs Phillips every success on the night and are incredibly proud of her achievements 

since joining Thurlby Primary Academy.  

 

 

Sports Day – Friday 25th June 

Due to the Prime Minister’s announcement on Monday, we have unfortunately had to make the decision to not 

have parents attend our Sports Day this year. Due to the nature of the Lawrance Park field, as a school, we 

are unable to regulate and monitor parental numbers, as other schools can locally. We therefore can’t 

guarantee that we are adhering to government guidelines, in regards to the maximum number of 30. 

 

The children will be taking part in races within their bubbles, at various times during the school day. The 

children will still have a fun, competitive experience which I am sure they will enjoy after not being able to 

participate in any sporting events over the past fifteen months.  

 

All children should come to school in their PE kit on Sports Day. If it rains on this day then the alternative 

day will be Tuesday 29th June 2021. 

 

I know you will find this disappointing, but I’m sure you will appreciate the difficult situation we face as a 

school. Thank you for your understanding in this matter, Mrs Joyce. 



Year 3 Ancient Greek Day 

On Thursday, our children in Year 3 participated in an Ancient 

Greek day. They children were invited to come in costume and 

we had some outstanding Greek Gods and Goddesses. The 

children had a fun-filled morning, taking part in a carousel of 

activities that involved Olympic games, the study of Greek 

vases with their own designs and some Greek food tasting. The 

children had an introduction to democracy and we had our own 

vote to decide party leaders who then impressed us with their 

manifesto speeches.  

 

In the afternoon, we continued with our DT work on Greek 

sandals, looking at the construction of a sandal in readiness for 

producing our own design. The fantastic day was finished off by 

playing some traditional Greek games. We hope that the children 

had a wonderful time immersing themselves in some Greek culture.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 4’s Tudor Herb Garden 

The children in Year 4 have brought in sacking, wooden spoons and cuttings from herbs to create their little 

Tudor garden. They were interested to find out about the healing powers of the herbs; for instance, 

rosemary is said to ease headaches and fennel to relieve hiccups! 

The garden has been decorated with painted stones showing the Tudor Rose. Year 4 will be able to choose a 

herb or two to add flavour to their Tudor cooking over the coming weeks. 

                        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA - Summer Raffle 2021 

Draw will take place on Friday 9th July 2021. Tickets are £1.00 each. All money raised will go to support the 

school. Email thurlbyptfa@gmail.com or PM us through our Facebook page if you would like more tickets. Here 

is a selection of the prizes to be won: 

 

 2 x £100 vouchers kindly donated by Symply Photography  

 A family pass for 5 people to play Rumble (Worth £75) kindly donated by Rumble  

 Live Action Gaming Magazine subscription -  either an annual subscription for a monthly or a 6-month 

subscription for a weekly kindly donated by Bauer Media (Great Magazines) 

 Bouquet of flowers kindly donated by Click Flowers 

 Sophie Allport Teal Bees set of two tea-towels kindly donated by Sophie Allport  

 Guided tour for a group up to 6 people kindly donated by Rutland Zoo  

 Family day pass for 4 kindly donated by Tattershall Farm Park  

 Fresh flowers kindly donated by Ford Baker Blooms of Bourne  

 Gift voucher kindly donated by Peterborough Game Ltd  

 Family kayak session (1 hour) kindly donated by Tallington Lakes  

 Beauty package kindly donated by The Beauty Retreat Bourne  

 Entry ticket for a family (up to two adults and three children) worth £37.50 kindly donated by 

National Trust Belton House 

 £20.00 voucher with Stamford and Guildhall Box Office kindly donated by Stamford Arts Centre  

 £20 Marks & Spencer e-Gift Card 

 2 x John Deere fabric boxes kindly donated by Pippins Patchwork 

 Family day ticket kindly donated by Grimsthorpe & Drummond Castle Trust  

 2 x Tickets kindly donated by Gulliver's Theme Park worth £30  

 £15 The Entertainer voucher kindly donated by The Entertainer - TheToyShop.com  

 £20 to spend at Little Acorns, in store at Market Deeping or online 
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Premier Education 

Please see the information below regarding the Premier Education holiday camps. All courses are now 

available for parents to book online via their website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Calling all parents…  

  

Please find below some information about the Men United in Song and 

Sing for Life community singing projects, supporting Prostate Cancer UK and Sue 

Ryder Thorpe Hall Hospice respectively, which will be launching in September 2021. 

 

Absolutely no previous singing experience is needed to take part, and there is NO audition... it's all about 

taking part, stepping up to the challenge and raising as much money as possible for the Peterborough Sings! 

charity partners. For more information please call 01733 425194. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs H Joyce 

Acting Head of School 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Wednesday 23rd June -  11+ Information meeting for Year 5 parents @ 4.00pm.  

Friday 25th June -   Sports Day  

Tuesday 29th June -   Reserve Sports Day 

Friday 2nd July -   Bag2School collection 

    Payment deadline for Year 6 trip 

Thursday 8th July -   Year 4 Tudor Day 

Deadline for Raffle tickets to be returned to school/PTFA   

Friday 9th July -   PTFA Summer Raffle drawn today 

Friday 16th July -   Year 6 trip to Twin Lakes 

Thursday 22nd July -   End of Term 6 


